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I am opposed on this bill. This bill will make my life harder. I believe that voting 

should be easy, after all it IS the foundation of democracy. The Oregon mail-in voting 

system has been a leader in elections for over two decades. Changing the system 

will disenfranchise Oregonians and make voting more difficult.  


